From: Taylor, Nicholas B

To: Shawna Jenkins
Subject: 10-22-20 Open Forum Questions
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 12:04:52 PM

Hey Shawna, thanks for getting these questions added for Open Forum. ©

1. Does the Mayor wish to publicly retract his statement on the Princeton Bulletin Community
Group that any house with a “Vote No” sign (related to PUC ballot question) is “not
participating in Halloween”? The issue of Trick-or-Treating is a heated topic in the
community in relation to COVID-19. Mayor Schumacher stated: “Only the people with vote
no signs in their yards want to cancel Halloween!”. Would this be coercion influencing a
ballot question, based on Minnesota Statute 211B.07 UNDUE INFLUENCE ON VOTERS
PROHIBITED?

2. For the City Attorney or Mayor: Is there County or State regulation overseeing the Mayor
using city time and resources for the City to address accusations of residency, related to his
current reelection campaign? If not, is there opportunity for other candidates for office to be
on the agenda of a city meeting to devote to campaigning? This is listed as “New Business”

as item 12.3 on the October 22"% meeting (tonight).
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